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Mach 26, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s.  2018
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, a.2001,

but only for the infonnation of DepEd officials,
personnel/ staff, as well as the concerned public.
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MEETING ON clTy.s WASTE SBCREGATION-AT-sOuRCB pROORAn4

Please be advised that All Public Elementary and Secondary School Principals
or School Heads are invited to attend the meeting on City's Waste Segregation-at-
Source  Program  which  will  be  held  on  April  2,  2024,  2:Oom4  at  the  3rd  F`loor
Angeles City Library.
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City of Angeles
qu Floor, City Ham Budding, Piilung MaTagul, Angeles City

Telephone Nos. 045458-2194 . 045-322i}150
Trunklines: 322-7248 . 322-7230 Dial lctal Nos. 200 or 275

Entail: mayor.podlazain@gmal,com  *  apigelescit}'.gov.pli
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Marfu 25, 2024

Bin ±E±ae a flo.nco
Schcol Division SLiperintendent
DepEd Arpe fry

Den Erg. Dedngo:

This  is tD  knife `nl nd the
in Angeles aty to a meeting on April 2, 2024, 2:00 p.in., at the Angeles Citi/ Library 3rd

Floor to quz5s the at}rs wast?_ segregaGon-at.+se!]_rye program.
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Thank you vey much.

Respectfully y"Jrs,
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